## Memo



To: Dr. Karla Guseman

From: Dianne McDonald

**Date:** August 1, 2025

**Re:** Spring 2024-2025 Credit Recovery

The attached report contains information regarding the 2024-2025 Spring Credit Recovery Program offered throughout the district during winter break.

Credit Recovery was offered for a variety of courses that are required for graduation. Students were able to finish early if they demonstrated that they successfully remediated their learning gaps. Recommendation criteria at both campuses were the same, focusing on students who needed minimal intervention through assistance and time to demonstrate understanding of curricular objectives.

Students enrolled in the credit recovery program were not charged a fee and the program was supported by grant funding.

Thank you and please let me know if you have any questions.